
The President
The White House
Washington, DC 20500

Annual No-Knock Entry Report for FY 2023

Dear Mr. President,

As required by Section 10(c) of Executive Order 14074, Advancing Effective, 
Accountable Policing and Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public 
Safety, this report details the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Office of Investigations’ 
activities related to no-knock entries for FY 2023 (October 1, 2022, through 
September 30, 2023).

• Number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to judicial authorization: 0
• Number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to exigent circumstances: 0
• Number of no-knock entries that occurred where a law enforcement officer or other   
  person was injured: 0

This report has been posted publicly on the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s website 
under the Office of Investigations page (NRC.gov).

THOMAS G. ASHLEY JR.
DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS

Copy to: White House Domestic Policy Council 
DL.WHO.DPC.criminaljusticepublicsafety@who.eop.gov

Respectfully,

THOMAS 
ASHLEY
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